
Tuesday, June 26, 2001 
MSG 2001-050 

MEMORANDUM FOR: Directors Of Human Resources And Equal Employment 
Opportunity 

FROM: Richard A. Whitford, Acting Associate Director for Employment 

Subject: American GI Forum of the United States Annual National Conference 

The American GI Forum of the United States (AGIF) will be having its Annual National 
Conference in Chicago on August 8-12, 2001. The conference will be held at the Tinselly Park 
Holiday Inn and Convention Center. 

The AGIF, founded in 1948, is the oldest and largest recognized Hispanic Veterans nonprofit 
organization. This year, AGIF will commemorate the 61st anniversary of the ending of World 
War II and the contributions of Hispanic American veterans. 

The AGIF Conference, in conjunction with the Department of Veterans Affairs and the National 
Conference Planning Committee, will feature workshops and exhibits that will be open to the 
public. This year's topics, of particular interest to Federal participants, will include Executive 
Order 13171, Complaints Prevention, Implementing Veterans Preference, and Diversity in the 
Workplace. 

If you would like further information, please contact Mr. Alfred P. Galena, Conference 
Chairman, on (630) 953-8717 or visit AGIF web site at: www.AGIF.org. 

http://www.agif.org/
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